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We held a seminar for our Peace Ambassadors on June 22, 2019 at Hôtel Colibris in Bamako. We had 40 
participants. Among VIPs we had His Excellency, President Dioncounda Traore (2012 – 2013). He spoke 
at the both opening and closing ceremony. 
 
During the event, we nominated the Minister in Charge of Institutional Reforms and as a new ambassador 
of peace. 
 
Cheick Kalif Sadio said: This training allowed me to understand my mission as an Ambassador of Peace 
and I wish a better involvement of the Peace Ambassadors in order to give an alternative to correct the 
degradation of morals present in our Society. For me UPF's works and activities is a means to insert new 
life to our society. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


